
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

PERSONNEL COMMITTEE 

 

The Personnel Committee will meet after church service TODAY. 
 

CHURCH COUNCIL 

 

There will be a Church Council meeting TODAY after church services. 
 

WMU COUNCIL MEETING 

 

The WMU leaders will meet on Monday, January 10, 2022 at 10:00am 

here at the church. 
 

OFFERING ENVELOPES 
 

Please pick up your offering envelopes in the Narthex. 
 

LOTTIE MOON CHRISTMAS OFFERING 

 

Thank you Gloucester Point Baptist Church for supporting the Lottie 

Moon Christmas offering.  Our goal was $2700.00.  You gave 

$3,810.00!!   
 

AHG LOCK-IN 

 

The American Heritage Girls will have a Lock-In on January 21, 2022 

from 6:30pm-8:30am.  The lock-in theme is “Live Free”.  Contact    

Alyssa Owens (804) 815-7830 for more information. 
 

CHILDREN’S MOVIE NIGHT 

 

The children will have a movie night on Saturday, January 29, 2022 at 

6:30pm here at the church.  Bring a friend!  Snacks and drinks will be 

provided.  Contact Miss Connie (804) 815-7832 if you are interested. 
 

YOUTH IN ACTION-SERVICE PROJECT 

 

The youth will pack hygiene bags for the homeless on Friday, January 

28, 2022 at 6:30pm here at the church.  Bring a friend!  Snacks and 

drinks will be provided.  Contact Miss Connie (804) 815-7832 if you 

are interested. 
 

Katherine Hall 

 

Thank you to everyone who took the time to send a card to Katherine 

Hall.  We collected 127 cards all together.  Pastor Bud brought them 

to her on her actual birthday.  She was very surprised and very happy 

to receive them. 

2022 Deacon Officers 

 

Deacon Chairperson:  Sonya Anthony 

Deacon Vice Chair:  Stewart Wood 

Recording Secretary:  Barry Milligan 

 
BAPTIST MEN’S DAY 

 

Baptist Men’s Day is Sunday, January 30, 2022.  All men are asked 

to sing in the choir at the 11:00 am service. 

 
 
Dear Church Family, 
 

We want to thank you for all your generosity during 
the Christmas season.  We have been so blessed by all 
the cards, food, and gifts we have received.  You are 
always so good to us!  We thank the church people also 
for your generous gift of money.  We are so blessed to 
be a part of Gloucester Point Baptist Church. 
 

We wish each of you a Happy and Blessed New Year.  
We look forward to serving with you in 2022. 
 

Love & Prayers, 
Bud and Donna 
 
 
 
 

To My Friends at Gloucester Point Baptist Church, 
 

I would like to thank you for your generous             
contribution during the emergency repair of my roof. 
With your contribution I was able to make it through 
this difficult time. 

 

Sincerely, 
Katheryn Lamore 
 


